
Communication Working Group Update (2025-09-17) 
 

Still waiting for the outcome of the co-option process to identify membership of the 
Communication Working Group. Once this has been done the following tasks need to be 
undertaken: 
 

●​ Agree Terms of Reference 
●​ Accept handover of the new website from Aubergine 
●​ Document processes for updating the ORPC Website, including who should be able 

to make changes 
●​ Document processes updating ORPC social media accounts, including who should 

be able to post updates to Facebook and Instagram 
●​ Review policy for use of Parish Noticeboards. Currently it seems most boards have 

different instructions on what may be posted 
 

In parallel with this, define and implement a strategy for the publication of information about 
the water testing carried out by Councillors Iain Campbell and Martin Jones. Appendix 1 
includes a summary of the readings taken to date together with details of a post on the 
Morda Community Noticeboard on Facebook which provides an example of how the 
information could be presented, and of the resulting responses from residents. 
 

Appendix 1: Parish Council Water Testing 
 

Results of the Water Testing on the River Morda carried out since November 2023 are set 
out in the tables below. They clearly show that water quality along the whole of the course 
tested to date is way below the acceptable standard defined by the Environment Agency. 
Some sections are much worse than others.  

 



Post on Morda Community Noticeboard Facebook Group (2025-09-02) 
 

 
 

 
 

 


